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29 October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear P & F President and Federation Delegates, 

 

The Federation of P & F Associations will be holding a General Meeting as follows: 

 

 

 

FEDERATION OF P & F ASSOCIATIONS  

2019 General Meeting  

DATE:        TUESDAY, 26th November, 2019 

VENUE:      Victor Peters Suite, 841 Hunter Street, Newcastle 

 TIME:         6.00pm for a 6.30pm start – 8.30pm 

 

          

 

 

 

Agenda for the General Meeting will follow in an email so please be sure to check this regularly.  

As outlined in the Federation Constitution, we particularly look forward to welcoming Federation 

Delegates and remind all P&F Associations that only endorsed Delegates have voting rights at these 

meetings however, we welcome along all interested P & F Association members. 

Please RSVP to cath.garrett-jones@mn.catholic.edu.au for catering purposes. 

We look forward to welcoming you on the night. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

CHERYL MURPHY        CATH GARRETT-JONES 

PRESIDENT                                                                            FAMILY ENGAGEMENT OFFICER 

FEDERATION OF P &ASSOCIATIONS                                                           
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